
 
 

SUNSET EMPIRE  

TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT BOARD OF 

COMMISSIONERS  

PUBLIC HEARING AND BOARD 

MEETING ANNOUNCMENT 

 
THE DECEMBER 2018 BOARD MEETING 

PREVIOUSLY CANCELLED 

HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED FOR  

DECEMBER 18, 2018 at 10:00 AM 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE PROPOSED 

SUPPLEMENTAL BUDGET   

WILL BE HELD ON  

DECEMBER 18, 2018 at 10:00 AM 

Astoria Transit Center  

900 Marine Dr. Astoria OR. 
 

You may view the Proposed Supplemental Budget document posted on December 12, 2018 in the 

Daily Astorian Newspaper or on the SETD website at www.ridethebus.org. Copies of the 

proposed Supplemental Budget may be inspected or obtained at the Astoria Transit Center, 900 

Marine Drive or Seaside Kiosk 1111 N. Roosevelt between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm 7 days a week. 

 

A copy of the December 2018 Board Meeting Pack will be available for pick up on December 

13th at the Astoria Transit Center or Seaside Kiosk between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm 7 days a week 

or may be viewed on the SETD website www.ridethebus.org. 

For more information or to have a copy of either document sent to you contact Mary Parker at 

503-861-5370 or mary@ridethebus.org 

 
Sunset Empire Transportation District operates its programs without regard to race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender 

identification, national origin, marital status, age or disability in accordance with Title VI of The Civil Rights Act, ORS Chapter 659A 

or other applicable law. Alternative formats of this information are available upon request. For more information please contact 

Mary Parker 503-861-5370 or mary@ridethebus.org     Expires 1-2-2019 
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